
2/9/2020 

 

Steve Huebert 

House Education Committee 

Kansas State Capitol 

10th and Jackson, Room 286N 

Topeka, Kansas 

 

Dear Chairman Huebert, 

I support and stand behind Bill HB2601, limiting the KDHE from mandating vaccines.  Where there is risk 
there must be choice!  The decision to vaccinate should be decided by each individual or by parents of 
minors.  The state and government should have no right to decide what is best when it comes to 
medical procedures including vaccinations. I fully support exemptions, and feel that it is imperative that 
the state of Kansas maintains these exemptions.   It is a human right that we maintain medical freedom! 

 

Sincerely, 

Karin Seiler 

Wichita, Ks 


